Mrcpch Master Course Volume 1
When people should go to the book stores, search launch by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is in reality problematic. This is why we offer the ebook
compilations in this website. It will totally ease you to see guide mrcpch
master course volume 1 as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be every best area within net connections. If you purpose to download and
install the mrcpch master course volume 1, it is certainly easy then, before
currently we extend the join to purchase and make bargains to download and
install mrcpch master course volume 1 suitably simple!

Paediatric Exams Paul Gaon 2005 Pediatric Consultant, Israel. Exam review
provides information for those preparing to take pediatric examinations, in
particular the MRCPCH Parts 1 and 2. Covers basic physiology and clinical
problems that are likely to be encountered. Updated edition includes data on
pediatric development. Previous edition: c2000. Softcover.
Applied Knowledge in Paediatrics: : MRCPCH Mastercourse - E-Book Dr. Martin
Hewitt 2022-08-10 The essential guide to passing the MRCPCH Applied Knowledge
in Practice (AKP) exam. Closely aligned to the Royal College of Paediatrics and
Child Health (RCPCH) theory examination syllabus and also reflective of current
UK practice. Applied Knowledge in Paediatrics will leave the reader with a
sound knowledge of all the core topics relevant to paediatrics and child
health. It will also provide a useful study aid for those undertaking the
MRCPCH Applied Knowledge in Practice examination. The book covers how and why
illnesses develop in children and young people, the appropriate investigations
and treatment required, the urgency of implementation and the impact of the
disease process on the child and their family. This comprehensive text is
edited by Dr Martin Hewitt, a Senior Theory Examiner for the AKP examination,
and Dr Roshan Adappa a Senior clinician and postgraduate trainer, with expert
input from more than 60 paediatric specialists. 33 chapters provide
comprehensive information of all areas of paediatric practice. Directly aligned
to the Applied Knowledge in Practice syllabus and examination 50 sample
questions along with answers and reasoning explaining each of the answer
options Chapter on how to prepare for the RCPCH AKP examination Clinical
scenarios in each chapter outlining difficult clinical problems and proposed
management plans Clinical images to aid understanding Level of detail to
support clinical practice of paediatricians with 12-18 months experience
Paediatrics Lecture Notes Jonathan C. Darling 2021-08-02 Paediatrics Lecture
Notes covers the core aspects of caring for children in clinical practice,
offering concise yet detailed information on examination, emergency care,
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nutrition, immunisation, infant and adolescent health, and more. Designed for
medical students and junior doctors alike, this compact and easy-to-use
textbook guides readers through each essential aspect of paediatric care, from
normal and abnormal childhood development, to cardiology, gastroenterology and
metabolic disorders. Throughout the text, key points, practice questions,
treatment guides, learning logs and self-assessment tests help prepare readers
for paediatric rotations and clinical examinations. Now in its tenth edition,
this classic textbook features new and updated information that reflects
changes in practice and recent advances in child and adolescent health.
Providing a clear and accessible overview of paediatrics, this invaluable
single-volume resource: Presents an overview of paediatrics, including expanded
materials on genetics, differential diagnosis, investigation for common
presentations, and treatment and management of various conditions Offers reallife advice and practical ways of gaining experience in paediatrics and career
development Includes OSCE stations, examination review tips, extended matching
questions and additional online learning resources Features an enhanced Symptom
Sorter to quickly determine which conditions should feature in differential
diagnoses Paediatrics Lecture Notes, Tenth Edition is a must-have guide for
medical students and junior doctors in paediatric placements and preparing for
clinical examinations.
First Aid for the USMLE Step 1 Vikas Bhushan 2007-01-09 The #1 Review for the
USMLE Step 1 - written by students who aced the boards! 900+ must-know facts
and mnemonics organized by organ systems and general principles 24 pages of
color photos like those on the exam 100+ clinical vignettes Brand new Pathology
chapter and totally revised Behavioral Science chapter The famous “First Aid
Ratings” - 300+ medical test prep resources rated by students Updated exam
preparation guide with advice from Step 1 veterans Strategies that maximize
your study time and deliver the results you want
Medicine and Surgery Giles Kendall 2005-10-21 Medicine and Surgery is an
exciting new book that contains the core information needed by medical students
in the run up to exams. This is the only book available that covers both
medicine and surgery. It encompasses all of the major systems and core subjects
Every condition is discussed under the key headings of definition,
epidemiology, aetiology, pathophysiology, clinical features, investigations,
management and prognosis The content follows a very consistent and familiar
style, so that information is easily accessible, digestible and memorable Each
chapter opens with an overview of clinical method before discussing the most
common conditions relevant to that speciality Medicine and Surgery: A Concise
Textbook is written specifically for medical students as essential revision
preparation, for junior doctors as a refresher on the wards and for other
allied health professionals who want a quick reminder of key facts and data.
Reviews “I like the way the book goes through each disease using the same
system of definition, aetiology etc. This makes it easier to learn….The content
is exactly what the undergraduate brain needs” Final year student, University
of Oxford
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Training in Paediatrics Mark Gardiner 2009-09-10 The complete guide to
specialty training in paediatrics. Designed in conjunction with the syllabus
and structure of the MRCPCH exams
Circuits for the MRCPCH E-Book Damian Roland 2007-07-05 This title is directed
towards MRCPCH candidates in the UK and other countries where MRCPCH is
offered. It provides a complete revision aid for the new OSCE-style MRCPCH
clinical exam. It is designed and written to be as close as possible to the
actual exam. Each chapter is a ‘circuit' and will include all the written
stations. The questions are laid out in exactly the same format as the exam,
and the answers are written in a friendly style by authors who have recently
been through the process and can offer valuable hints and tips. Sample
questions mimic exam conditions - there are no clues to the answers, as is
usually the case in more traditional system-based books. The fully explanatory
answers provide not only clinical information but a framework for answering
similar questions - extremely useful on the actual day of the exam. Can be used
at the beginning of the revision process - to check progress and highlight
weaknesses. Can also be used as a last-minute check right at the end of
revision - to be sure all bases have been covered. Ideal for group revision
work, especially for the communication and role-play stations.
Paediatric Clinical Examination Made Easy Denis Gill 2017-03-09 Fully revised,
this is an updated new edition of a much-loved book which has built a
reputation for pithy, entertaining good sense over the course of six editions.
‘Children are different. Paediatrics is much more than medicine miniaturised.’
From reviews of the previous edition: ‘All in all a very handy book for the
student, the resident or other professionals working with children. I had a lot
of fun reading it.’ ‘The book is full of wonderful illustrations, and funny and
profound advice with quotations, like the words of Sir Dominic Corrigan (1853):
"The trouble with many doctors is not that they do not know enough but that
they do not see enough", or the advice to teach thy tongue to say" "I do not
know" (Rabbi Moses Maimonides or Rambam, 1135-1204). I have used this book for
my final medical year paediatrics exams, the DCH and the MRCP and it has been a
great help. It reminds us of the most important and basic things - history and
examination, and of course a friendly demeanour.’ Short, manageable chapters
Clinical examples of examination techniques Very helpful tips and topics
section Clinical checklists Simply illustrated Updated throughout New section
of ‘questions of fives’ questions Short glossary of Latin terms
MRCPCH R. M. Beattie 2000 In this second edition, new questions have been added
and existing material has been updated. The book's hybrid format bridges the
gap between standard MCQ books and textbooks. It contains 280 exam-based
paediatric MCQs written by a team of subject specialists. Each question is
accompanied by the correct answer, plus a page-long subject summary focusing on
the specific topics likely to occur in the examination, including lists,
mnemonics and bullet points. This new format is a response to requests from
exam candidates for longer teaching notes to counteract the need to refer to
unncessarily detailed textbooks.
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Revision Notes for the MRCOG Part 1 Arisudhan Anantharachagan 2011-07-28 This
concise revision text brings together the fundamentals of the basic sciences
required for Obstetrics and Gynaecology trainees to pass the MRCOG Part 1 exam.
A note-style format and over 100 illustrations make this the ideal revision
guide to passing the exam.
Pediatric Reference Ranges Steven J. Soldin 2003 The fourth edition of
Pediatric Reference Ranges is a valuable reference providing instant and
accurate reference ranges for chemistry and hematology analytes in an
alphabetized, user-friendly format. Reference ranges are provided for many new
analytes, such as dihydrotestosterone, estrone, iodide, pregnenolone, and zinc
protoporphyrin. Several new platforms have also been added, such as Dade
Behring RxL, DPC IMMULITE, and Sysmex.
Illustrated Textbook of Paediatrics Tom Lissauer 2017-02-09 Thoroughly revised
and updated, the fifth edition of this prize-winning title retains the high
level of illustration and accessibility that has made it so popular worldwide
with medical students and trainees approaching clinical specialty exams.
Illustrated Textbook of Paediatrics has been translated into eight languages
over its life. Case studies. Summary boxes. Tips for patient education. Highly
illustrated with 100s of colour images. Diseases consistently presented by
Clinical features; Investigations; Management; Prognosis; and, where
appropriate, Prevention. Separate chapters on Accidents Child protection
Diabetes and endocrinology Inborn Errors of Metabolism New chapter on Global
child health New co-editor, Will Carroll, Chair of MRCPCH Theory Examinations.
Health for all Children Alan Emond 2019-02-21 The foundations of health and
wellbeing are laid down in pregnancy and the early years. Health for all
Children takes a life course approach to child health, starting in pregnancy
and extending to the age of seven to include transition into school, and to
cover the foundation years in education. This new edition summarizes the
evidence supporting preventive health care and health promotion; providing an
effective, community-based response to the needs of families and children. Each
chapter summarizes evidence of effectiveness in the topic area, in health
promotion, and in universal and selective interventions. The fifth edition
starts in pregnancy and runs until age seven taking into account Government
policies and different models of delivery of the child health programme.
Evidence from all over the world is critically appraised and referenced to UK
policy and practice. Health for all Children summarizes the evidence about
'why' and 'what works' in health promotion and health surveillance with
children and families, providing guidance on how to implement and quality
assure a programme, and the competencies needed. Each chapter includes
'learning links' to online training materials and e-learning for health, or to
resources freely available to practitioners. This established, evidence-based
book continues to be essential reading for all health professionals who work
with children. It will also provide vital background knowledge for those
charged with the responsibility of planning, commissioning, and monitoring
child health.
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Manual of Childhood Infections Mike Sharland 2011-04-07 This manual gives
information on the causative organisms, epidemiology and clinical features of
all important childhood infections. It includes guidance on the clinical
management of the infections and on steps to be taken to prevent future cases.
MRCPCH Clinical Simon J. Bedwani 2011 Updated focusing on the learning needs of
the new format MRCPCH Clinical examination. To maximise revision time, 3 parts
represent the Clinical exam stations: Part 1 History Taking & Management
Planning; Part 2 Communication Skills; Part 3 Clinical Stations. Written by
paediatricians with experience of teaching and helping to run previous exams.
Essential Revision Notes in Medicine for Students Philip A. Kalra 2006 Designed
to help medical students through their exams. Built around the successful
'Essential Revision Notes for MRCP', this title focuses on what is essential
learning for medical undergraduates and gives readers an 'all round' knowledge
of medicine at this level.
Get Through DCH Clinical 2E Andrew Papanikitas 2012-01-27 With a heavily
revised format in consideration of the recent DCH clinical examination changes,
this new edition of the comprehensive revision guide provides the candidate
with a definitive, one-stop revision resource. Familiarise yourself with the
revised format of the examination, including revised timings Learn your
revision needs through plentiful scenarios and worked examples Study using the
wealth of detailed revision guidance, exam tips, diagrams, and practice cases
Written by an experienced author team with extensive knowledge of the exam
through its role teaching DCH courses, this title is currently the only
revision guide that is focused on the clinical part of the DCH examination. Get
Through DCH Clinical is essential reading and revision material for
postgraduate candidates preparing for the clinical part of the DCH examination.
Paediatrics and Child Health Mary Rudolf 2011-11-18 Paediatrics and Child
Health is the perfect textbook to prepare you for clinical practice - providing
a comprehensive and practical guide to paediatric disorders as they present to
the practitioner, and grouped together by system for easy navigation. From
birth through to adolescence, the emphasis is on common and important
paediatric problems. This is the only book that takes each symptom and walks
you through history taking and physical examination step-by-step. Each section
concludes with characteristics and features of the symptoms covered, allowing
you to reach differential diagnoses in a logical, highly-structured way. A
unique feature are the videos, accessible via your desktop edition, that
accompany the book. Designed to enhance your clinical skills and help you in
OSCEs, they show you how to examine children correctly. This third edition has
been substantially updated throughout and includes new chapters on cardiac
conditions and social paediatrics. Beautifully presented, with many new
illustrations and photographs, favourite features such as ‘at a glance’ and
‘clues to the diagnosis’ boxes are back, with new ‘red flag’ boxes to signal
the crucial information you need. The self-assessment section allows you to
check your knowledge and prepare for paediatrics exams. Paediatrics and Child
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Health is the perfect resource for a course on paediatrics, and is accompanied
by a FREE enhanced Wiley Desktop Edition - the interactive digital version of
the book with downloadable text and images, highlighting and note-taking
facilities, book-marking, cross-referencing, in-text searching, and linking to
references and glossary terms. Paediatrics and Child Health is also supported
by fully downloadable figures and illustrations at
www.wiley.com/go/rudolf/paediatrics.
Pediatric Surgery Emmanuel A. Ameh 2020-11-23 The second, fully updated edition
of this book applies and contextualizes up-to-date information on pediatric
surgery for low and middle-income countries (LMICs). The book is organized in
general anatomic and thematic sections within pediatric surgery, such as
urology, oncology, orthopedics and gastroenterology and includes chapters
addressing the unique challenges and approaches for pediatric surgery in lowresource settings. Each chapter has dual authorship LMIC author providing
context-specific insights and authors from high-income countries (HICs)
contributing experience from well-resourced settings. Written in a readerfriendly format, this book has a uniform structure in each chapter, with
introduction, demographics, etiology, pathophysiology, clinical presentations,
investigations, management, outcome, prevention, ethics, evidence-based surgery
and references. This comprehensive volume fills the gap between up-to-date
pediatric surgical scholarship and knowledge developed and applied in HICs, and
the practical needs of practitioners in low-resource settings. This is an
indispensable guide for postgraduate surgical trainees in Africa and other
LMICs as well as general surgeons practicing in Africa and other LMICs, who
need to care surgically for children.
Essentials of Neonatal Ventilation, 1st edition, E-book Rajiv PK 2018-12-05
This book is an outstanding attempt to standardize bedside neonatal respiratory
care by the most researched authentic experts in the world. This involves more
than sixty authors from the United States, the United Kingdom, Canada,
Australia, Spain, Italy, Germany, India, UAE, and China. The latest in the
arena of neonatal ventilation which holds future promise has been incorporated
in this book. The experts take you through a real-time progression of bedside
ventilation practices, with the focus on pulmonary and neurological morbidity.
The e-book has links to videos of critical chapters and lecture PPTs to give
the intensivist a 360-degree understanding of the complexities of neonatal
ventilation. First comprehensive bedside management book of a baby on assisted
ventilation. Latest evidence-based practices on noninvasive ventilation with
protocols. A bedside guide for neonatologists, fellows, residents,
postgraduates, medical students, nurse practitioners, and respiratory
therapists. Management of assisted ventilation including high-frequency
ventilation and NAVA. Analysis and algorithmic approach to cardiac hemodynamics
in respiratory distress. Protocolized approaches to critical respiratory
diseases of the newborn. Ancillary services explained in detail like targeted
ECHO, NIRS, and Graphics by experts. Videos and lecture presentations by
experts on SLI, CPAP, SNIPPV, NAVA, ECHO, and Graphics.
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The MRCPCH Clinical Exam Made Simple Stanley Tamuka Zengeya 2011-09-08 DVD.
Essential Clinical Skills in Pediatrics Anwar Qais Saadoon 2018-09-03 This book
is a concise learning guide dedicated to the full scope of pediatric historytaking and clinical examination, for use in OSCEs as well as clinical life. It
guides the reader simply and methodically through what to ask when taking a
history, and how to perform a comprehensive physical examination. The book
contains more than 30 “History Stations” covering the most common pediatric
cases, as well as 10 “Examination Stations” covering examinations of the
different body system. It provides students and resident doctors worldwide with
the necessary core information for pediatric history-taking and clinical
examination, all in a brief and interesting format. The book adopts a readerfriendly format through a lecture-note style and the use of Key Points,
Clinical Tips, Notes, Tables, and Boxes listing the most important features. It
is also richly illustrated, demonstrating the correct way to perform clinical
examinations. Written “by a resident, for residents and medical students,” this
book has been revised, foreworded, and peer-reviewed by fourteen prominent
authorities in the field of Pediatrics from various parts of the world
(including the United States, United Kingdom, Australia, Italy, Canada, and
India), and from different universities (Illinois, Pennsylvania, Washington,
Oxford, Edinburgh, Keele, Melbourne, Toronto, Parma, and Florence
Universities). These experts recommend this book for medical students,
pediatric residents, and pediatric practitioners, as well as pediatricians.
Applied Knowledge in Paediatrics:: Mrcpch Mastercourse Martin Hewitt 2022-05-02
The essential guide to passing the MRCPCH Applied Knowledge in Practice (AKP)
exam. Closely aligned to the Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health
(RCPCH) theory examination syllabus and also reflective of current UK practice.
Applied Knowledge in Paediatrics will leave the reader with a sound knowledge
of all the core topics relevant to paediatrics and child health. It will also
provide a useful study aid for those undertaking the MRCPCH Applied Knowledge
in Practice examination. The book covers how and why illnesses develop in
children and young people, the appropriate investigations and treatment
required, the urgency of implementation and the impact of the disease process
on the child and their family. This comprehensive text is edited by Dr Martin
Hewitt, a Senior Theory Examiner for the AKP examination, and Dr Roshan Adappa
a Senior clinician and postgraduate trainer, with expert input from more than
60 paediatric specialists. 33 chapters provide comprehensive information of all
areas of paediatric practice. Directly aligned to the Applied Knowledge in
Practice syllabus and examination 50 sample questions along with answers and
reasoning explaining each of the answer options Chapter on how to prepare for
the RCPCH AKP examination Clinical scenarios in each chapter outlining
difficult clinical problems and proposed management plans Clinical images to
aid understanding Level of detail to support clinical practice of
paediatricians with 12-18 months experience
A Clinical Handbook on Child Development Paediatrics - E-Book Sandra Johnson
2012-10-31 This handbook offers a succinct study of Childhood Development
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Paediatrics with practical applications for helping the child and family
through all areas of the developmental process. The book covers diverse topics
like developmental delay, learning difficulties, attention deficit disorders,
autism, Asperger syndrome, behaviour difficulties, language disorders, school
refusal, bullying, emotional difficulties, neurological impairments that affect
development (examples being cerebral palsy and brain injury) and motor
coordination problems. It also offers online case scenarios on autism, ADHD,
school refusal and truancy, cerebral palsy and child abuse and neglect. The
cases are followed by questions to test the acquired knowledge of the student
on these topics. This practical guide to child development is ideal for trainee
paediatricians, registrars, paediatricians and general practitioners. Deals
with developmental issues unlike comprehensive paediatric or child psychiatry
texts Concise text providing practical tips Clinically and practically
orientated (e.g. history, physical examination, assessment techniques)
Comparison of normal and abnormal/normal development Definitions
(Chapters.8,11,12) to clarify terms Several chapters (e.g. Chapters 8,9,10)
inform about special problems/illnesses, which are increasing in incidence
Online case scenarios on autism, ADHD, school refusal and truancy, cerebral
palsy and child abuse and neglect are available on Student Consult. Combines
physical and psychological problems in the development of children, which might
be already present at birth (Cerebral Palsy) or which might be apparent later
in life (Chapter 8)
Self-Assessment in Paediatrics E-BOOK Tom Lissauer 2021-10-19 This is an
indispensable companion to the ‘Sunflower book’ – the highly acclaimed
Illustrated Textbook of Paediatrics (6th Edition). It is essential for those
who wish to test or improve their learning, or for exam revision for
undergraduate or early postgraduate speciality exams. It includes high quality
questions, some including images or diagrams, on important topics covering the
paediatrics and child health curriculum. Explanations about both correct and
incorrect answers are provided. The authors are highly experienced examiners
and question writers, ensuring that the questions are similar to those
encountered in exams or help explain difficult topics. Over 250 Single Best
Answer questions Over 200 question stems for Extended Matching questions
Explanations provided not only of the correct but also of incorrect answers
Clinical photographs included to ask questions about clinical signs
European Mastercourse in Paediatrics Alfred Tenore 2011 A package for trainees
facing professional examinations in paediatrics and child health.
The Diploma in Child Health Anil Garg 2014 This guide is designed for doctors
studying towards the Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health's (RCPCH)
Diploma in Child Health and includes a range of practice scenarios and
practical tips for success.
MRCPCH Mastercourse Malcolm Levene 2007-04-30 2008 BMA Medical Book Competition
Awards: First Prize Paediatrics Prepared in conjunction with the Royal College
of Paediatrics and Child Health (RCPCH), MRCPCH MasterCourse has been
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constructed as a comprehensive package for trainees facing professional
examinations in paediatrics and child health. Career paediatricians sitting the
full MRCPCH examination will require the boxed set. This comprises volumes 1
and 2, a DVD containing video clips of clinical scenarios, and PIN access to a
website with self-assessment and further learning materials. This provides all
the learning materials required for successful completion of the MRCPCH parts 1
and 2 and MRCPCH Clinical. For candidates sitting the Diploma in Child Health
(DCH) exams and doctors with a primary-care interest in child health, Volume 1
will be sufficient. A complete multi-media course for the new MRCPCH
examination. The written component are produced as attractive, full-colour
books written in a problem-orientated style, with full-colour line drawings and
colour photographs. Books contain references to video and audio clips on
accompanying DVD that comes with the books to help with preparation for the
MRCPCH Clinical. The related website offers self-testing questions (in exam
style) and answers, links to important paediatric websites (guidelines, etc.),
selected content from relevant journals, such as Current Paediatrics, periodic
clinical updates etc. An essential purchase for all paediatric trainees in the
UK and in other countries where the MRCPCH examination is held, as well as for
GPs taking the DCH examination. (Volume 1 only). Planned and written with the
latest syllabus of the MRCPCH in mind.
Essential Questions in Paediatrics for MRCPCH. R. M. Beattie 2004 Features over
500 questions to help you prepare for your MRCPCH Part 1 exams. With chapters
corresponding to those in the 'Essential Revision Notes', this title uses a
variety of question formats to test your comprehension of the key points.
Nelson Pediatrics Board Review E-Book Terry Dean, Jr. 2018-10-27 Review and
retain the information you need for success on the boards with Nelson
Pediatrics Board Review: Certification and Recertification. This highly
practical review tool follows the American Board of Pediatrics (ABP) general
pediatrics content outline, with topics weighted to correlate with the exam.
Must-know information is presented in a way that’s easy to study and remember,
and is backed by the Nelson family of references that you know and trust for
current, authoritative information in your field. Equips residents and
physicians with an efficient, comprehensive system for study, designed
specifically to help you perform at your best on the board exam. Presents
information in a bulleted, high-yield format, with topics matching ABP content
guidelines. Provides a real-world balance of necessary fundamental information
and cutting-edge advances – all carefully written and reviewed by editors and
contributors from the world renowned Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia
(CHOP). Features over 600 board-style questions with full, discursive answers
online. Includes reader-friendly features that promote testing success: tables
that show differences between diagnoses, genetic disorders grouped by key
features in phenotypic presentation rather than in alphabetical order, and more
– all designed to help you recall key information when taking exams. Provides
online links to the Nelson Textbook of Pediatrics that offer a complete
presentation of the content, including evidence-based treatment and management.
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MRCPCH 1 Mark Beattie 2009
The Science of Paediatrics: MRCPCH Mastercourse Tom Lissauer 2016-03-21 This
book is “innovative and original in assisting the reader to apply the
principles of science to paediatric practice . Professor Neena Modi, President,
Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health. The Science of Paediatrics,
MRCPCH Mastercourse, provides essential background preparation for the MRCPCH
Theory and Science examination. It contains an up-to-date review of the
application of science to everyday paediatric clinical practice, whether it is
interpreting clinical signs or investigations, prescribing drugs or identifying
best management. Although this understanding is essential in order to make
informed clinical decisions, it is diffi cult to obtain as it is not usually
covered in clinical textbooks. Key features • MRCPCH exam-format questions
embedded in each chapter to test understanding • Emphasis on embryology to
explain many congenital abnormalities • An overview of the relevant anatomy and
physiology • Focus on the application and interpretation of investigations •
Examples of recent advances in science and clinical research that have benefi
tted the children’s care • All clinical specialties covered by paediatric
specialists. • Chapters covering evidence-based paediatrics, statistics, ethics
and quality improvement.
Plab 1700 McQs Khalid Saifullah 2018-03-31 Topic Wise PLAB Part-1 MCQs
MRCOG Part 1: 550 SBAs and MCQs Katherine Andersen 2013-06-14 Reflecting the
new exam format, MRCOG PART 1: 550 SBAs AND MCQs offers the most up-to-date and
comprehensive coverage of practice questions, for trainees preparing for the
MRCOG Part 1 exam. Presented in a clear layout, chapters are mapped to the
syllabus to deliver structured revision in all the key topics. Featuring a
wealth of practice questions and fully descriptive answers, this book provides
the essential revision text to maximise chances of exam success. 550 questions,
reflecting the breadth of topics encountered in the actual exam Answers feature
concise descriptions to consolidate knowledge and understanding Extensive
evidence-based referencing to relate theory to clinical practice Includes two
complete mock papers to practice and improve exam technique Visually-enhanced
answers to improve understanding of key concepts
Essential Revision Notes in Paediatrics for the MRCPCH Mark Beattie 2006
Suitable for candidates preparing for the MRCPCH exam, this title includes 24
specialty-based chapters that provide concise information in an accessible
format.
MRCS Part B OSCEs Catherine Parchment Smith 2010 Offers an introduction
covering the MRCS exam with particular reference to OSCEs; an overview of
clinical skills in history taking and physical examination; chapters covering
sections of the exam with popular cases in the OSCE format at the end of each
chapter; and, a layout with colour images.
The Science of Paediatrics Tom Lissauer 2016-04-14 This book is "innovative and
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original in assisting the reader to apply the principles of science to
paediatric practice". Professor Neena Modi, President, Royal College of
Paediatrics and Child Health. The Science of Paediatrics, MRCPCH Mastercourse,
provides essential background preparation for the MRCPCH Theory and Science
examination. It contains an up-to-date review of the application of science to
everyday paediatric clinical practice, whether it is interpreting clinical
signs or investigations, prescribing drugs or identifying best management.
Although this understanding is essential in order to make informed clinical
decisions, it is diffi cult to obtain as it is not usually covered in clinical
textbooks. Key features . MRCPCH exam-format questions embedded in each chapter
to test understanding . Emphasis on embryology to explain many congenital
abnormalities . An overview of the relevant anatomy and physiology . Focus on
the application and interpretation of investigations . Examples of recent
advances in science and clinical research that have benefi tted the children's
care . All clinical specialties covered by paediatric specialists. . Chapters
covering evidence-based paediatrics, statistics, ethics and quality
improvement.
A Practical Guide for Medical Teachers John Dent 2017-04-26 The Fifth Edition
of the highly praised Practical Guide for Medical Teachers provides a bridge
between the theoretical aspects of medical education and the delivery of
enthusiastic and effective teaching in basic science and clinical medicine.
Healthcare professionals are committed teachers and this book is an essential
guide to help them maximise their performance. This highly regarded book
recognises the importance of educational skills in the delivery of quality
teaching in medicine. The contents offer valuable insights into all important
aspects of medical education today. A leading educationalist from the USA joins
the book’s editorial team. The continual emergence of new topics is recognised
in this new edition with nine new chapters: The role of patients as teachers
and assessors; Medical humanities; Decision-making; Alternative medicine;
Global awareness; Education at a time of ubiquitous information; Programmative
assessment; Student engagement; and Social accountability. An enlarged group of
authors from more than 15 countries provides both an international perspective
and a multi-professional approach to topics of interest to all healthcare
teachers.
Basic Science for the MRCS Andrew T. Raftery 2012 This book is a concise
revision guide to the core basic sciences - anatomy, physiology and pathology which comprise the essential knowledge required by the trainee entering the
specialty of surgery. It has been written in a style to facilitate easy
learning of the essential facts, with indications of both their clinical
relevance and importance. This book concentrates on those topics which tend to
be recurring examination themes for initial surgical training. It will be an
invaluable resource for the basic surgical trainee studying for the
Intercollegiate MRCS examination, as well as proving useful for those in higher
surgical training and for the surgically inclined, well-motivated student. The
book covers in one volume all the essentials of the basic sciences - anatomy,
physiology and pathology - to aid the candidate for the MRCS examination. In
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covering the applied basic science the books explains the application and
clinical relevance of the three sciences The text is written in an appropriate
'bullet-point' style to allow easy reading and rapid exam preparation The
contents concentrate on the recurring common themes of the examination, thus
helping direct appropriate learning and focussing on the specific impoartnta
areas of knowledge The book is illustrated with line drawings which are clearly
annotated to aid learning. In this Second Edition, chapters have been updated
and sections expanded to cover topics which are particularly relevant to
examinations. The microbiology chapter has been rewritten, and the section on
skin healing has also been extensively rewritten to include a section on burns,
skin grafting and the anatomy of flaps. Each chapter has new OSCE scenario
questions added to bring together the basic science and its clinical
application in OSCE examinations.
MRCPCH Part 2 Kate H. Creese 2008-01 This title is directed primarily towards
health care professionals outside of the United States. It is a revision book
of questions and answers for Part 2 of the MRCPCH exam - all in the new
examination format. Questions have been written in the three styles used in the
new examination.
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